
 
Welcome to Kindergarten 

 

You and your child are invited to a special sneak preview of your new 

school on 

 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019 
 
10:00 a.m. Please gather in front of the main entrance to meet your 

child’s teacher.  You will be escorted to your child’s 

classroom by their teacher. 

 

10:30 a.m. So long for now. 

See you tomorrow for a full day of school.  We will begin to  

organize at 8:30 on the front driveway by the gym (it will be 

blocked off from cars that morning).  The bell rings 

promptly at 8:45 for our opening day ceremony and the 

Parade of Learners. (Bring your camera) 

 

 

Note:  A welcome reception for all new parents hosted by the PTA will be 

held on the front lawn between 9:00-11:00. 

 

ATTENTION: Please prepare nametags for your child to wear 

each day – August 29 to September 6. Thank you. 
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